
 

 

 

Our learning this week…. 

Panto 

We have been putting our final touches to the 

panto and are doing our first performance to the 

school on Friday afternoon. The children have 

designed programmes ready for when they show 

their families on Monday night. 

The performance starts at 6pm and is in two 

halves (approx. 40 minutes each) and there will be 

a short interval when ice-creams will be served 

(50p each). 

Sports 

The children have been planning their sports 

activity with their peer group partner ready for 

Monday. 

 

The classroom looks so colourful this week! 

Next Week… 

Monday  

Whole School Sports Medley-

Organised and run by Amethyst 

class. 

6pm-Pirates of the Curry Bean 

play. 

History 

Finish Sharing Viking projects 

with the class. 

Leaver’s Books 

The children might like to bring in 

a small notebook from Monday 

next week-so they can collect 

comments from teachers and 

friends. 

Final Friday 

Children are allowed to sign their 

shirts on the last day (Please 

send your child in an old one!). 

I would like to allow the children 

to bring in cameras (or small 

devices that take photos) so they 

can take photos of their friends in 

Amethyst class. They must be 

handed in at the start of the day 

and I will supervise a photo 

session in the afternoon. These 

photos are for personal use NOT 

for social media. 

 

 


